
OneStopPGH COVID-19 Updates

ATTENTION TRADE LICENSE HOLDERS: JUNE 15 DEADLINE TO
AVOID LATE FEE PENALTY APPROACHING

Under the COVID-19 pandemic, PLI issued guidance to extend trade license lapse periods
until June 15, 2020. If your license is currently expired you must renew you license prior

to midnight on June 15th to avoid paying a late fee and renew without penalty. 

Create an account, or log into OneStopPGH to renew your license as soon as possible. 

After June 15th, all trade licenses will go back to the 60-day lapse period defined in the PLI
Licensing Rules and Regulations. 

COVID-19 UPDATES

Company Name | Phone | Address | Website

 ​  ​  ​

https:
https://apps.pittsburghpa.gov/redtail/images/9562_PLI%E2%80%99s_Guidelines_%E2%80%93_Governor%E2%80%99s_Amended_COVID_Order_%E2%80%93_Revised_5-18-20.pdf
https://pittsburghpa.gov/onestoppgh/phase-one-videos/video-two.html
https://onestoppgh.pittsburghpa.gov/pghprod/pub/lms/Login.aspx
https://pittsburghpa.gov/mayor/covid-updates
https://www.facebook.com/events/509973369828313/
http://twitter.com/plipgh
http://blank

